Maya Thevenot

From: Tamara Dinev

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 8:37 AM

To: Maya Thevenot; Paul Hart

Cc: George Young

Subject: RE: Proposed change to require ISM3011 of accounting majors

Dear Prof. Thevenot:
ITOM is in support for the program change. | am cc-ing Paul to keep him in the loop

Best Regards:
Tamara

Tamara Dinev, Ph.D.,

Department Chair and Professor

Dean’s Distinguished Research Fellow

Department of Information Technology and Operations Management, FL 219
College of Business

Florida Atlantic University

Boca Raton, Florida 33431

tel. (561) 297-3181, email: tdinev@fau.edu

Google Scholar:
https://scholar.google.com/citations?user=YH8QZ-YAAAAIJ&hl=en

From: Maya Thevenot <mtheveno@fau.edu>

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:53 PM

To: Tamara Dinev <tdinev@fau.edu>

Cc: George Young <Gyoung@fau.edu>

Subject: Proposed change to require ISM3011 of accounting majors

Dear Professor Dinev,

The School of Accounting is proposing to require that all accounting majors take ISM3011, which may affect future
enrollments in that class. The Program Change form is attached herein for your consideration. Please let me know if you
are in support of this proposal and if you have any concerns related to it.

Thank you!

Kind regards,

Maya Thevenot, Ph.D.

Associate Professor, School of Accounting
Dean’s Distinguished Research Fellow
Florida Atlantic University

561-297-4036

mtheveno@fau.edu




